
From: Gillian Fennessy
To: Gillian Fennessy
Subject: FW: Recreational Vehicle Parking
Date: Monday, September 09, 2019 10:50:40 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Anne Wells
Sent: Monday, September 09, 2019 8:12 AM
To: davidhjohnson@cox.net
Subject: RE: Recreational Vehicle Parking

Dave,

Your understanding in this email is correct.

Anne

Anne Wells
Advance Planning Manager
City of Goleta
130 Cremona Drive, Suite B
Goleta, CA 93117
awells@cityofgoleta.org
805.961.7557 (office)

-----Original Message-----
From: davidhjohnson@cox.net <davidhjohnson@cox.net>
Sent: Sunday, September 08, 2019 9:34 PM
To: Anne Wells <awells@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Recreational Vehicle Parking

This Email is to request that my comments sent to you on Friday be withdrawn. This is based on a rereading of the
ordinance by me. I had been reading older versions which gave me the impression that 5 foot screening was
required.
My understand now is that one rv or trailer can be stored anywhere in the front yard area including the setback
without screening. If this the case Ill not be speaking or attending the meeting. Please let me know if my reading is
incorrect.
I also understanding other rv’s or trailers can be stored in enclosed structures or behind screening. Sorry for the
misunderstanding but the wording is confusing and I was looking for the worst case not the best which this seams to
be.

Dave Johnson

NZO PC Hearing #13
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